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Resolution of Recognition

WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, a major indication of such excellence is awards and honors earned by the students, employees and programs of the school system, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, meeting in regular session on April 21, 2010, does hereby recognize the achievements of the following:

Aaron House, a North Hardin High School junior, won the 285-pound weight class at the KHSAA State Wrestling Tournament.  Aaron finished the season with an unblemished record and 51 wins.  The head wrestling coach at North Hardin is Keith Smith.
Kyle Terry, a Central Hardin High School senior, finished second in the 130-pound weight class at the KHSAA State Wrestling Tournament.  Kyle finished the season with only one loss and 48 wins.  The head wrestling coach at Central Hardin is Russ Pike.  
Ashley Schamberg and Lydia Tharp, John Hardin High School seniors, won the Kentucky High School Speech League state title in Improvisational Duo. They finished an impressive 1st and 2nd place in all three rounds. Jenny Brown is the speech coach at John Hardin High School.  
Aaron Duvall, Chris Mudd, Alex Williams, Andrew Shugan, Andrew Vuleta, Danny Crittenden, Aaron Ash, Michael Kimble, Brooke Barrow, Aaron Pennington, Dustin Shepherd, Hanna Alcock, Kathryn Davis and Sophie Fowl, John Hardin High School DECA (formerly Distributive Education Clubs of America students, received awards at the Kentucky DECA conference and qualified to compete at the National DECA Conference in Orlando, Florida.  Junior Chris Mudd was elected as a Kentucky DECA State Officer for the 2011-12 school year.  Mike McKune is the John Hardin DECA sponsor.
Kaitlyn Brandenburg, a third grader at Heartland Elementary School, won the 8-and-under state championship in the 50-meter freestyle, 100-meter freestyle and the 200-meter freestyle relay at the Kentucky State A Swimming Championships.  She also earned two second-place finishes, a third-place finish and a fourth-place finish while she and her teammates set a new team record in the 200-medley relay.
The Board extends its congratulations to the students and staff listed above for the recognition they have earned for themselves and Hardin County Schools.

